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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  A Level Computer Science – Hack-a-thon – Video Wall 
 
Name: 
 
Your child has shown an interest in studying Computer Science at the new CTS Sixth Form. In order to give them a 
taster of the advanced skills required at A-Level, we are giving these students the opportunity to create something 
that is a part of CTS future and affirms our technical ethos to all visitors of the school.   
 
On Thursday 20th July 2017, your child is invited to attend our very first Hack-a-thon event at Corby Technical School. 
Students will be given all the tools required to build a Raspberry Pi video wall which will be a permanent feature in 
the entrance of the school building.  
 
The event will start at 8.35am and finish at 5pm. Students will be provided with a complimentary lunch, if they have 
any dietary requirements please inform us when confirming your attendance.   Students must arrive by 8.15am and 
be ready to start at 8.35am. 
 
In order to understand who will be attending on the day, we ask that you confirm your child’s attendance via email 
to sixthform@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Gourlay on 01536 213100 or at 
agourlay@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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